From: Keith Moftic [

Sent: 20 May 2019 14:50

To: Peres Da Costa, David _ Planning
Cc: IR
Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2019/1438/P

Dear David,

We wish to comment on this application and apologise for very slightly overshooting the
deadline for comments.

We have met with the applicant and are supportive of this application, particularly as it will
replace a use that the local community finds undesirable (strip club) to the provision of new

office space and new housing units.

We are also pleased that this application means that some attractive architectural features that
are at present obscured will be visible once again.

Best wishes

Keith

Keith Moffitt
Co-Chair

Fortune Green and West Hampstead Neighbourhood Development Forum

@
NDF

Neighbourhood Development Forum

On Thu, 18 Apr 2019 at 11:54, Peres Da Costa, David
wrote:
Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2019/1438/P
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